



Accommodation needs at DUNE CMS

DUNE Collaboration Call

Mateus F. Carneiro, in behalf of the *DUNE-IDEA Committee*

Jul 26th, 2024

    @BrookhavenLab

Accommodation needs at **DUNE** collaboration meetings

- In order to follow the IDEA committee charge we have to understand what are the collaboration needs so we can try to ensure that everyone's necessities are taken into account while planning
- Through [this survey](#), we would like to ask you for your feedback and ideas. We are especially interested in things that you personally need in this regard.
 - **please advertise it within your groups!**
- We can't guarantee everything will be addressed but the input we gather here gives us ideas for what we need to talk to local organizers about, and what we should be asking for in registration forms.
- As this is a sensitive topic we want to make the survey anonymous, but if you want to be available for discussion with us, please give us your contact information.